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Comments: In principle there is nothing wrong with Facility Improvement, as long as it's limited to that; improving

or rehabbing, and or replacement of the current structures.  However, the proposed project significantly and

negatively goes beyond those measures and changes the natural environment to such a substantial degree that

it should not be approved as currently proposed.  A much more scaled back improvement project in keeping with

the current natural environment, and the manner in which the current structures blend in would be a fair and

appropriate compromise.  Accordingly, the project as currently proposed, should be rejected with a scaled back

approval of a project that would keep with the current facility status quo of the buildings present, just improved

upon.  

Should the forest service Approve of the project as currently proposed, then litigation should be initiated to tie this

project up in the courts until the developers agree to negotiate in good faith, and a scale back of their proposal

with the emphasis being on preservation of the current status quo, and the natural environment surrounding the

current structures. 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration.  


